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Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Board File No. EB-2012-0460 - Application for an Electricitv Generation LÍcence

On December 5,2012,2252112 Ontario Inc. ("22521 12") filed an Applûcatíonfor øn Electrícíty Generøtíon

Licence ("Application") with the Ontario Energy Board (the "Board"). The Board assigned file number EB-
2012-0373 to this matter.

Pursuant to filing the Application,Z?S2ll2 was made aware that the Generatíon Lícence may not be granted

due to the total name plate capacity of the generation facilities is less than 500 kilowatts.

On January 23,2013,2252112 filed anAmendment Applícøtíonfor an Electrìcíty Generatíon Lícence
("Amendment") to which the Board responded with its Letter of Direction on February 21, 2013. Included in
the Letter of Direction were instructions from the Board which were to be met by February 28,2013.

The requirements were not met in time by 2252112 and we are requesting that the Board allow us additional
time to properly comply with the Board's Letter of Direction.

Please accept our apology for any inconvenience this request may cause the Board.

A copy of this request will be emailed and two (2) copies will be sent bycourier. Please direct any questions

regarding this submission to the undersigned.

liance
(905)723-4626 ext5250
pmartin@opuc.on.ca

Copy: Vince Mazzone, Ontario Energy Board Advisor

VP, Finance and Regulatory


